From:

ROMANOWSKI Adam (CAB-SEFCOVIC)

Subject: Request for meeting between Vice-President Šefčovič and Rio Tinto

Date: 01 June 2021 11:26:43

Dear Adam,

As has become the new Rio Tinto in January this year, wants to further connect with the most relevant stakeholders in Europe, including Vice-President Šefčovič. Purpose of the meeting would be to discuss the following topics:

- State of play of our Jadar Project
- Potential development of the battery and EV value chains in Europe and in Serbia

was just in Serbia to meet with President Vučić to discuss our Jadar project.

We are open to either have the meeting virtual or physically, as you see fit.

Preferably we would like to have this meeting in the next 4-5 weeks as an investment decision from our company is pending.

We would appreciate very much if you could provide a few timeslots that would work for Vice-President Šefčovič.

Looking forward to your feedback.

Kind regards,

EU

Rio Tinto

Rue de la science 14 1040 Brussel

T: +32

riotinto.com www.riotinto.com

Rio Tinto London Limited. Registered office 6 St James's Square, London, SW1Y 4AD United Kingdom. Registered in England No. 460473

This email is confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us immediately and delete this message from your system without first printing or copying it. Any personal data in this email (including any attachments) must be handled in accordance with the Rio Tinto Group Data Protection Policy and all applicable data protection laws.